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House Competition   
TEAM CUP  

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

 195 176  205  184  
 

TEAM READING CUP 

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

 238 197  226  171  

 
Reading Success  
Congratulations to all readers who have achieved reading merits since 
returning to school. As a school, so far this term we have collectively read 

3,878,842 words.  Well done to James Anders for gaining 50 Accelerated 

Reader points and achieving a Reading Crown!  
 
Follow our exciting learning journey on Twitter: 

@AttenboroughSc1  https://twitter.com/AttenboroughSc1 

 
Kingfisher Awards: For outstanding conduct during break and lunchtimes 
 

Friday 27th November  

  Ethan Roy      Rose Cunningham 

 

Update from Mr Chapman 
 

This week has seen our Tri-council student meetings fully commence under the 
stewardship of Mr Sherwin and Miss Blair. The Tri-council members have held 
class meetings and will continue to respond and forward the ideas of all through 
the suggestion box system.  
I would like to congratulate our current Y2 Hameln Class as all children achieved 
a pass in the belated Phonics Screening Assessment. Well done to our KS1 team!   
Next week, we are looking forward to our first History Civilisations week in KS1 
and KS2 with each year group learning about a specific civilisation. Year 1 will be 
learning about the Romans; Year 2 the Stone Age; Years 3/4 the Vikings and the 
Ancient Greeks; and Years 5/6 The Ancient Sumers. Exciting times! 
Have a relaxing and safe weekend all…   

Key Events  
 

Week beginning 30th 
November  

History- Civilisations week  
(Y1-Y6) 

 
Wednesday 9th December  

Christmas Lunch and 
Christmas Jumper Day 

 
Wednesday 16th December  
  Last day of Autumn term 

1330hrs finish 
 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 
First Day of the Spring term 

 

May 2021 
Year 2 SAT Assessment 

window opens  
 

Monday 10th-Friday 14th 
May 2021 

Y6 SAT Assessments  
 

Week beginning Monday 
7th June 2021 

Year 1 Phonic Screening 
 (1 week) and  

Y4 Multiplication Tables 
Check Assessment  

(3 weeks)  
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WE CARE - Headteacher Award Winners 

Congratulations to the following learners for winning our WE CARE Headteacher Award 
 
Friday 27th November 
Kofi Addo, Kate Anders, Glory Gurung, Harry Stubbs, Henry Takala and Adam Crawford 
 

Congratulations to… 
Zac Cole for achieving his Bronze Merit (10 merits) 
Nayomi Limbu and Inoke Baleiwasawasa for achieving their Silver Merits (20 merits) 
Paige Alcock for achieving her Gold Merit (30 merits)   
 

 
 

 

This term’s whole school attendance as of 27.11.20 = 98.0%     

 
 
Class Attendance Awards  
Well done to FS1 Paderborn, FS2 Detmold and Year 1 Bielefeld for winning our Highest Attendance Award 
this week all achieving 100%. 
 

 
Week beginning 23rd November        

 
   FS1 Paderborn (100%)                                                          FS2 Detmold (100%)                                                                                      Y1 Bielefeld (100%) 
 
 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  

 

 

 
Mr. Chapman  
Headteacher  


